
 

The regular CenCON meeting on 26 July 2004 of the Centennial Council of 
Neighborhoods was cancelled.  

In its place, all members were invited to attend a review of the City of Centennial's 
Comprehensive Plan. The meeting was hosted by the Centennial Medical Plaza. A 
question and answer session followed the review. 

All member comments about the Plan should be mailed to Cathy Noon, so that they can 
be included in the discussion of the affected parts during the next Comprehensive Plan 
Task Force meeting. 

Treasurer Report - Gerry Cummins 

Checking account  
Previous balance: 

$730.37  Savings account  
Previous balance:  

$3815.53 

Income  $0.00  Income (Dues)  $210.00 

Expenses  $0.00             (Interest)  $1.32 

Closing Balance $730.37  Closing Balance  $4026.85  

 


